Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 12 Wednesday, September 16, 2015

College Rep Visits: Students can sign up for the visits on Naviance under the COLLEGES tab. If you will be missing a class period,
you must print out the confirmation page and show your teacher before you can attend.

University of Alabama - Wednesday, September 16th, 9:30

Cedar Crest College - Wednesday, September 16th, 1:45

Lebanon Valley College - Thursday, September 17th, 12:45

Towson University - Friday, September 18th, 12:45

HACC is hosting a Health Careers Exploration Day on October 7th. Students interested in attending this event and learning
more about the various careers in the health industry should contact Mrs. Ziegler by September 18th. E. Ziegler

If you are intending on going to a 4-year college, the counseling department recommends that you take the PSAT. This is a
practice test for the SAT. The PSAT will be administered at Manheim Township High School on Wednesday, October 14th. This is
a new opportunity for students to test during the school day and will NOT be offered on a Saturday this year at any school.
Juniors are given priority and can register in the Guidance Office beginning Wednesday, September 16th through Wednesday,
September 30th before or after school, lunch or during a scheduled study hall. We will not accept registration in between
classes. Sophomores can register Thursday, September 24th through Wednesday, September 30", The fee is $18.00 cash (exact
cash only) or checks payable to MTHS. Guidance

Attention Students: National Honor Society Drop In Tutoring has begun. Tutoring will take place in Room 129 on Tuesdays and
Thursdays. Help in Math and Science will be available on Tuesdays. Help in all subjects (including peer review of essays and
papers for English and Social Studies) will be offered on Thursdays. L. Poliski

Senior Privilege: Seniors who have applied for late arrival or early release privilege should allow 24 hours for processing their
request. Students who have applied must check in with Mrs. Loke in the main office to find out if their request was approved -
you will not be called to the office. Seniors who have been approved are reminded to ALWAYS sign in or out every day.  Admin

Students: The library is now open to study hall students. Until you receive your new 2015-16 student ID, please use any previous
year Manheim Township school ID when you come to the library. It may be from last year or even the MS. If you are a new
student and do not have a MT ID, you may still come to the library. Just tell us that you are a new student and you will be
admitted. Once new IDs are issued, you will be required to have the new ID for admission to the library. Any questions just stop
by the library. Library

Students: The Library has all of its New Books ready for you to check. They are on display now. Library

MTPA members are reminded that clothing orders are due to Mr. Wagner in room 140 by this Friday. Order forms are posted on
the MTPA website. M. Wagner

Students in Spanish 2 through AP/IB Spanish who are interested in going to Spain the summer of 2016 are requested to see Dr.
Mast in room 108 for information. A Parent Meeting will be held tonight, September 16 at 6:30 in room 108. If you are interested
in finding more out about the trip please plan on attending this meeting with your parents. D. Mast

Calling all parents of the class of 2016: Please help us celebrate our children this year at post prom, a milestone celebration of
their Township years. The purpose of Post Prom is to provide a safe, fun, and substance free event for each member of this great
class on the night of the senior prom, whether or not prom is attended. This is a parent sponsored event; our goal is to reach out
to every parent so that you know we want your help. This celebration is for everyone!! We are currently looking for help on the
decorations committee and on corporate sponsorships (contacting local businesses to partner with us in keeping our kids and
our community safe).lt is all about coming together!! No matter what, you can contribute - your involvement is vital to the
success of this outreach. Only through the power of collaboration can we truly make a difference. The planning process is just
beginning!! Please contact Annie Friedrichs at 314-2200 or annief@dhfassociates.com if you would like to volunteer or need
further information about Post Prom. Post Prom Parent Committee

Juniors and Seniors: On-line registration for MT Powderpuff 2015 will run through today, Wednesday, 9/16. The website is
http:mtpowderpuff.wikispaces.com. All forms and money are due to Mrs. Ridley in the main office by 3:00 pm on Thursday, 9/17.

Girls open gym basketball has started. For a complete schedule of all open gyms, please check the MTHS Website under
athletics. S. Burkhart

-see other side-



TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Gtennis Penn Manor H Tennis Courts 4:00
Vhockey CV (Jv) A HS-Grass Field 5:00 3:30
Vhockey CV (V) A HS-Stadium 7:00 5:30
Frfoot Hempfield H Stadium 4:00




